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Addendum #2 To 
Request for Proposal 

For Mott ATS Replacement: Project 609-314591 
 

Dated October 5, 2018   
 

As a result of the Mandatory Pre-proposal Meeting on October 12, 2018 questions have been submitted for clarification.  The 
questions and the University’s responses are as follows:  
 

1. Drawing E-5.1 details the new work ATS as a standard single Service Entrance Rated ATS, not a Bypass Isolation 
type ATS, while note #1 calls out Closed Transition/Bypass Isolation Type 4 Pole ATS.  I would like to make sure that 
we should be providing a 4 Pole, Closed Transition, Bypass Isolation Type ATS?    
Response:  Per the revised drawings sheet E5.1 note # 1, it should be 4 pole, closed transition with bypass.  

 
2. For Service Entrance Rated, Closed Transition, Bypass Isolation style ATS would it be acceptable to provide the 

UL1008 Listed Eaton Magnum Power Circuit Breakers 4 Pole ATS instead of the specified Contactor Style ATS?  
Response:  You can quote it in voluntary proposal, but you need to submit a proposal based on specs and drawings.   
 

3. The old ASCO ATS carried a Short Circuit Amps of 42kAIC, is this acceptable as a minimum requirement of the new 
ATS?  
Response: Yes, this is acceptable.  
 
 

4.  Would the customer like us to Add our Optional Communications Interface via Modbus 485 or Ethernet TCP/IP to the 
ATS Controller since it is more cost effective to include it now than to try and add this capability later in the field. 
Response: The ATS should be ready for future connection with the building management system through BACnet. 
 

 
The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid. 
 
NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or 
addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.   
 
A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at  
http://go.wayne.edu/bids. 
 
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Kimberly Tomaszewski, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: 
ac9934@wayne.edu, and copy Leiann Day, Associate Director, at Leiann.day@wayne.edu. 
 
Bids are due by electronic submission on no later than 2:00 p.m., October 22, 2018. The link for bid submission will be 
posted with the bid details at http://go.wayne.edu/bids beginning October 5, 2018. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kimberly Tomaszewski,   
Senior Buyer 
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